MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR'S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 26™ MAY 2023

Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST)-School of
Computing and Informatics (SCI) organized a two-weeks training to second year
students, who will soon be going out for attachments. According the Chairperson
of the Department of Computer Science, this exercise is aimed at imparting students
with practical skills, which she says is a major requirement for employment as
Computer Science professionals and supplements the theoretical lessons they have
been undertaking.

The School of Business and Economics (SOBE) empowered its researchers with
requisite skills in writing winning grant proposals. This was during a one-day grant
writing workshop that was held on 23 May, 2023 at the Golf Hotel Kakamega.
The workshop entailed in-depth discussions on the grant writing process, including
understanding the purpose of grants, identifying funding sources and the
importance of effective proposals.

MMUST is hosting a training workshop for Teachers of French from the Region.
The training workshop which is being facilitated by experts from MMUST and other
institutions began on 24" May, 2023 and will go on up to Friday, 26" May, 2023.
This workshop was organized by a research team from the French Section of the
Department of Language and Literature Education, School of Arts and Social Sciences
(SASS).

On 24" May 2023, MMUST held an online workshop to review the University's
preparedness for the implementation of the Competence Based Education (CBE)
programme. The aim of this webinar was to investigate the level of preparedness
of the University for the implementation of the Competency-Based Education. The
webinar was organized by the Director, Research and Postgraduate Support.
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» Ateam of researchers led by the Associate Dean, School of Education, Prof, Kennedy
Bota held a research dissemination workshop on 26" May, 2023 at Mbale Boys
High School. Their research titled ‘Examining Parents’ and Teachers' Views in
Relation to the Core Values of the Competency Based Curriculum’, is among the
many researches funded by the University Research Fund (URF).

| wish you a blessed weekend ahead|
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